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MISSION STATEMENT 

Singleton C.E. Primary School is a happy and caring community in which good manners, excellent 

behaviour and a desire to continuously improve and learn are expected from everybody. 

We are a Church of England School teaching Christian values and beliefs.  We also promote 

awareness and tolerance of, and respect for other religions and cultures. 

 

22nd March 2019 

 

Newsletter Number 10 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Many thanks again for all the donations to Red Nose Day 2019 last Friday.  In total, the school raised £135 for 

Comic Relief. 

 

Some of the Juniors enjoyed an afternoon of Dodgeball at the Westgate Centre earlier in the week.  They 

demonstrated excellent skills and, more importantly, good sportsmanship all round.  Well done to them!! 

 

DATES FOR THE TERM – more details for many of these events will follow in due course: 

 

Thursday 28th March Juniors singing at Village Lent Lunch 

Friday 29th March Last swimming session for the year 

Tuesday 2nd April Chocolate Day – Beech Class – letter already sent 

Friday 5th April END OF TERM – Easter Egg Hunt!! 

Summer Term starts Tuesday 23rd April  

 

All after school clubs have their final sessions next week (apart from Cooking Club which finished last week) 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us.  Have a great weekend! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Christopher Todd 

Headteacher 


